
Thank you for your understanding.

Section will reopen in 

late Jan/early Feb 2024

A section of the Ulu Pandan Park 
Connector between Commonwealth Ave 
West and Clementi Ave 6 (indicated in 

green) will reopen for public use in 
late January/early February 2024.

A stretch of South Bank (indicated 
in red) remains closed till 

mid-2024 for the final phase of 
recovery and reconstruction works.

Intermittent closure for 

track improvement works 

from 

1 Dec 2023 to 31 Jan 2024

Stretch of South Bank 

near the land slip 

zone remains closed 

till mid-2024
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